
 

Broadwood Primary School 

Weekly News 

Autumn Term 2nd edition 

 Weekly attendance: 

Week ending: 13th September 

Nursery N/A 

Reception 92.6% 
Year 1 93.5% 
Year 2 92% 

Year 3 88% 
Year 4 94.9% 

Year 5 96.1% 
Year 6 95.1% 

Weekly average 93.3% 

 

         A huge ‘Well done’ to Year 5 once again! 

Dates for your Diary 

18th September 2024 Aim High Writers Day Year 5 & Y6 

18th September 2024  Angel of the North visit Year2 

25th September 2024 Year 2 visit to the Quayside 

26th September 2024 Year 1 & Year 2 John Marley Centre Snow White 

3rd October 2024 Harvest Festival 

24th October 2024 Year 2 visit to Scotswood Gardens 

25th October 2024 Twilight Disco 2.30pm – 4pm 

28th October – 1st November   Half Term 

 

Stars of the Week: 

Nursery N/A 

Reception Teddy 
Year 1 Jayden 
Year 2 Callum 

Year 3 All of Year 3 
Year 4 Faeezah 

Year 5 Layla S 
Year 6 Grace 

Hi Arp Jiri 
 

Message from Mrs Mitcheson:  

Safety Works    Year 6 went on a visit to ‘Safety Works’ this morning 

and I was very impressed to hear how fantastic they all were 

throughout the visit. I am extremely proud of you Year 6! 

Karate and CHEFF   I absolutely love Thursdays in school as there is 

always so much going on. It makes me smile to see the children 

learning beyond the classroom. We are constantly striving to offer 

lots of rich opportunities to our children.   

 

Below 90% has a 

drastic effect on academic achievement 

 

91%-95% is a cause for concern 

 

96%-100% is Excellent attendances  

 

Toddler Group 

One of our parent’s facilitates a toddler group in school every Friday. The session is on from 9:30am – 11:30am and will 

start up once again next week.  If you know anybody who has a toddler and they would like to come along, please let them 

know to turn up to school at 9:30 on a Friday morning. It really is a lovely session for the young children and they do not 

need to have an older sibling in school. Light refreshments are provided. 

NUFoundation 

There is a range of activities available (Some free and some at cost) at NUFoundation Centre. If your child is interested, 

please visit the website and book your child on. This is the link:  https://bookings.nufoundation.org.uk/list 

 

 

https://bookings.nufoundation.org.uk/list

